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Pueblo Municipal Shooters, Inc.  

Transition Meeting Minutes 

January 24, 2018 

I. Call to Order – The board transition meeting was called to order at 6:14 p.m. by Board 
President Terry Curtis. The new members of the BOD were welcomed by Terry Curtis. 
 

II. Roll Call – Board members present: Bob Covington, Terry Curtis, Bill Morris, Rick 
Quinn, Christian Nordstrom, Nick Mangini, Peggy Walker and Vic Gustafson. Absent: 
Tom Bailey. 

 
III. Executive Board – The executive board positions were addressed and all current 

officers were unanimously re-elected to their same positions after each incumbent was 
the only candidate nominated for their respective posts. President Terry Curtis. Vice-
President Bob Covington. Treasurer Peggy Walker. Secretary Rick Quinn.   

 
IV. Friends Of The NRA Banquet – Terry C. suggested that a PMS sponsorship for the 

Friends of the NRA be for smaller giveaway items rather than a table in order to get the 
most exposure for a donation in the $250-500 range. A discussion followed resulting in 
a motion by Nick M. to select items from a list provided by FNRA not to exceed $500 . 
2nd by Bill M. Motion carried. 

 
V. Committees – There was a discussion began by Peggy W. regarding committees and 

any proposed member changes. Additional information/discussion to be completed 
during the February BOD meeting. 

 
      
A motion to adjourn was made by Peggy W., 2nd by Bob C. Motion carried. The transition 
meeting was adjourned at 6:44 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted January 24, 2018  
 
 
 
Rick Quinn 


